From: David Robertson [mailto:drobertson@blissfieldstate.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 9:21 AM

To: Comments

Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35

Concerning the special FDIC assessment referenced in the subject line, as an employee of a small
community bank that has been in business since 1873, | feel that the assessment is unfair. We and most
community banks were not the ones who made loans to people who could not afford them. We
followed a conservative loan policy that has now proven to have been the right thing to do. We do not
pay outrageous bonuses to executives as do the Wall Street bankers we hear so much about in the
news.

The replenishing of the FDIC fund should be charged to the big banks who abused the system.

Respectfully,

David A Robertson
AVP, operations
Blissfield State Bank



